
November 2022 Wardens Report 

November 7 – Attended the Provincial Volunteer Awards in Dartmouth 

November 8 – PAC Meeting and Regular Council 

November 9 – REMO Executive Meeting 

November 16 – Starlight Development Meeting 

November 16 – Nakile Board 

November 22 – Mariners Centre Session re: Governance structure 

November 22 – Committee of the Whole 

November 24 – Meeting with Gail Kaiser, Aubrey Hilliard, and Raymond Doucette 

November 25 – Attended Rules of Order Seminar in Truro 

November 29 – Mariners Centre Expansion 


